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GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM FORM 
AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

______________________________________________________________________     
 
DATE OF MEETING:  February 19, 2013 
 
TITLE:     Approval of Bond Related Projects  

1. Award of Contract for New Construction & Site Improvements to 
Amphitheater High School Based on Responses to Request for Bid  
(RFB) 12-0050 

____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
BACKGROUND:  
 

Request for Bid (RFB) 12-0050 was mailed to five general contractors prequalified by the Governing 
Board on January 8, 2013.  The scope of work as identified in the 2006 Blue Ribbon Budget Analysis 
and Facility Needs Committee Summary & Recommendations includes: restroom upgrades for ADA 
compliance, 500 Wing and Athletic Facilities renovations. The five approved general contractors 
were:  Diversified Design & Construction, Lloyd Construction Company, Core Construction, D.L. 
Withers Company and W.E. O’Neil. Listed below is each general contractor’s net bid price less tax.  
 

General Contractor Net Bid Price Less Tax 

D.L. Withers  $3,001,945.00 

W. E. O’Neil  $3,094,149.00 

LLoyd  $3,356,648.00 

Core Construction  $3,522,036.00 

Diversified No Bid 

 
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
RECOMMENDATION:   
 

The Administration recommends that the Governing Board approve the Award of Contract for 
New Construction and Site Improvements at Amphitheater High School to D. L. Withers 
Construction Company based on their response to RFB 12-0050.  
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
INITIATED BY:                                              
   

                                                                    
____________________________________________________________________________ 
Scott Little, Chief Financial Officer      Date: February 8, 2013  
 

                                                           
       ___________________________________   

                                                                                Patrick Nelson, Superintendent 


